Qur Case Number: ABP-314964-22

An
Bord
Pleanala

John McGuinness and Others
Walshestown

Lusk

Co. Dublin

K45H582

Date: 5th December 2022

Re: Proposed development of a Circular Economy Campus and san Integrated Waste Management
Facility at the Hollywood Landfill
Hollywood Great, Nag's Head, Naul, Co. Dublin, A41 YE92

Dear Sir,

An Bord Pleanala has received your recent submission in relation to the above mentioned proposed
development and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter.

A receipt for the fee lodged is enclosed.
The Board will revert to you in due course with regard to the matter.

Please be advised that copies of all submissions / observations received in relation to the application will
be made available for public inspection at the offices of Fingal County Council and at the offices of An
Bord Pleanala when they have been processed by the Board.

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the
Board's website: www.pleanala.ie.

if you have any queries in the meantime please contact the undersigned officer of the Board. Please
quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleanéla reference number in any correspondence or telephone
contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

//{a}//l ;

Doina Chiforescu
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737133
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John McGuinness
Walshestown, Lusk, Co. Dublin, K45H582.

26/11/22

An Bord Pleandla,
64 Marlborough St, Rotunda, Dublin 1, D01 V902

Dear An Bord Pleanéla,

Case of ABP314964

I wish to object to replacing the current GPA waste license {(W0129-02) to new Industrial Emissions License (W0129-
04) to Industrials Materials Solutions Limited Partnership (IMS) which is located at Hollywood Great, Nag’s Head,
Naul, Co. Dublin.

My reasons for objecting to this is as follows:

1.

Dumping of hazard waste i.e. bottom ash. From incinerators which may contaminate the water aquifers which are
under the site and surrounding lands which my family own.,

The dumping of Japanese knot weed.

The timeline of which the original license was given for completion of site was 15 years which has expired and
now they work to extend to another 25 years which is unacceptable.

Fingal Co Council was refused a landfill only 1.5km away from this site due to aquifers and the amount of
underground water, one of the biggest in all of Leinster

Air quality will be at risk for operations toxic dust exposure and airborne toxin dissemination which put our
health at risk

Warm regards,

John Mc¢ Guinness, Nuala McGuinness, Roisin McGuinness, Lauren McGuinness and Richard McGuinness





